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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we draw closer to the end of this year, I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support throughout the year. It was lovely to see so many of you at our Christmas Fair.
Dates for your dairy:
Friday 20th December – Nursery closes for Christmas break for all term-time children 
Tuesday 24th December – Nursery closes for Christmas break for all children 

Monday 6th January 2025 – Centre re-opens for all children
Child illness:

As we approach the winter we have seen a rise in colds/winter vomiting bug and temperatures, therefore can I remind all parents not to send your child to nursery if they are ill as this can have an impact on their health and also the health of the other children and staff. If your child develops a sickness bug they cannot return until they are 48 hours clear of any sickness or diarrhoea. Children must also be clear of a temperature before returning to the centre. We also ask that if your child requires paracetamol/calpol before their session then they should not attend. We appreciate children develop colds etc. at this time of year, however, when children are ill they should be at home as their symptoms can change very quickly.
Staffing:

We have some staff changes across the centre in January where 3 of our full year existing staff, Kirsty, Cherry and Nikki, will be changing to term-time from 6th January 2025 and Amy, Lucie and Elle will continue to be with us until June 2025. Kirsty will be moving back to Playroom 1 along with Fiona. Amy and Elle will move across to Playroom 3. We will update parents to any keyworker changes through your child’s online learning journal. If you have any queries regarding staffing please speak to a member of management. 
Health and Wellbeing Stay and Play event:

Thank you to the Parents/Carers who came along to our stay and play event, we hope you enjoyed the session. Thank you to our Health and Wellbeing Champions for organising the event and thank you to all staff for the lovely experiences on offer. Unfortunately the attendance was lower than we would have liked, however all the children had a lovely day engaging in all the experiences our staff had on offer. We are looking to increase the attendance at our events and would like to find out what events parents/carers would be interested in coming to. I will be sending out a FORMS questionnaire in the New Year to get your views on how we can improve engagement across the centre.
Car Park
Can we please ask all parents and carers to ensure that the car park is used appropriately. We only have 1 disabled car parking space and this space is for blue badge holders only. There is also a 5mph speed limit in the car park and this is to ensure the safety of all. We are noticing a number of parents parking in front of the bin store and in the area that is for any emergency services. These areas should not be used for parking or drop off/pick up as this could cause a serious accident particularly around busy times. Thank you for your support with this matter.
Stay and Play Christmas Events: 

We hope you can make it along to your child’s Christmas Stay and Play where you can join your child in some fun Christmas activities, Christmas snack and then we have a special guest appearance in our grotto which you can visit with your chid prior to the end of the Stay and Play. 
Please engage with your child’s Online Learning Journal to see more of what your child has been learning and how you can support their individual learning journey.
Christmas Fair:

We would like to thank all our families and staff for all the kind donations and also for coming along and supporting our Christmas Fair. 

Thank you also to some local businesses for their kind donation: 
· Ben Lomond - Gin and Vodka
· Lindsay Bell (Staff) – Grinch Hamper

· Wreathology (Lindsey McCabe) –Grinch Christmas Wreath

· I Love Gifts – Katie Loxton gift
· Costa – Gift Set 

· First Edition – Voucher
· The Garage – Voucher

· The Galleon – Voucher
· Purple Turtle – Voucher

· Full House Chinese – Voucher

· Angelo’s – Cash

· Portman – Voucher

· Titch Coffee - Voucher

We raised a huge amount of £994.08 and this money will support all the events and activities throughout the year for children and families.

Thank you to the stall holders and to all staff and parents for the donations for our cosy night in hamper and craft hamper. Thank you also to our Parents on our Parent Council for their support, time, donations and help on the run up to the Christmas Fair.
Thank you to all parents and carers for your continued support ( and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
From Margaret and all the Staff at Flowerbank ECC
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